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18th November 2022 

This week is Anti-Bullying week and we were delighted to 
welcome Cambridge United in assembly to share this 
year’s theme of reaching out. The anti-bullying alliance 
defines bullying as the repetitive, intentional hurting 
of one person or group by another person or 
group, where the relationship involves an 
imbalance of power. It can happen face to face or 
online. Bullying never has been and is never 
acceptable, as our key value nurturing echoes.  
We are teaching our children to be kind and 
considerate young people and we received a 
lovely email from the Royal British Legion 
complimenting our children on their fantastic 
behaviour:- 
“...We are still marvelling at your students work, in fact 
we became so engrossed in the artwork, I feel sure we 
could see more details than the various artists intended, in 
fact that is the true inspiration of art, allowing others to 
interpret as their minds allow. 

On arriving in the classroom and being given permission to enter whilst a class was in progress, 
allowed us to witness a polite attentive group, of young people interested in learning, the 
collective poem on the wall caught us by surprise, it was uncluttered, conveying a clear, to the 
point, pertinent message. 

Young people seeing us walking along, un-asked holding doors open for us, was a treat in itself. 

Keep up the excellent work.”   
We are incredibly proud  of our kind and respectful community. 

Headteacher Awards 
I am pleased to announced the following pupils have received a 

Headteacher Award.  Congratulations to each pupil on their achievement. 

Next week at Howard Community Academy:- 

Tuesday 22nd November at 2pm– Parent art/craft workshop for Rabbit class 

NO FUN AND FITNESS AFTER SCHOOL CLUB NEXT WEEK due to staff commitments. 

Friday 25th November at 1pm- Parent art/craft workshop for Otter class 

A Message From Staff 

Jack C Jenson GP Lily P 

Elyse S Bonnie B Oscar B 



Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, events 

and activities as they happen, and some useful links for activities 

to complete at home, by following us on our social media pages: 

   https://www.facebook.com/HowardCAcademy 

  @HowardAcademy https://twitter.com/

HowardCAcademy 

 

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with advice on how to get online, resources 

to help your child learn at home or any other support we are 

here to help. Please speak to a member of staff or phone the 

school office on 01284 766278.  

Class teachers can be contacted via class emails e.g. 

otter@howardprimary.org for Otter class, 

badger@howardprimary.org for Badger class. 

Stars of the Week 
Miss Gerber for all her hard work in the office 
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Looking for a          
good read? 

Supertato 

Sue Hendra 

Malkin Moonlight 

Emma Cox 

Harry Potter and the 

Philosopher’s Stone 

J.K.Rowling 

Breakfast Club 

Our breakfast club offers the opportunity to start the 

day well and ensure your child is ready to learn. It is open to all 

and paid places run from 7.45am. If your 

child is entitled to pupil premium funding, 

they are able to access a funded place 

from 8.15am. All we ask is that you 

book in advance so that we can 

ensure we have the correct staffing 

ratios in place. Book online via 

parentmail or contact the school office 

Dates for your diary 

13th December 1pm 

Christmas Concert 

 

15th December 9.30am 

Christmas Concert 

 

16th December– Last day of 

term 

Tesco Grant 

We are delighted to announce that we have received £500 from 

the community grants scheme at Tesco, which will go towards 

improving our outside areas  for our children. Thank you all for 

Attendance 

This week 91.8% of our children attended school. It has 

been lovely to see you! 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS

